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_. Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Vice. President, Nuclear'

Energy Department
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:
1

-SUBJECT: REPORT NOS.' 50-335/84-17 AND 50-389/84-22

Due-to an administrative error, the report you received dated May 30, 1984,
reflects an incorrect Report Number. Request you change Report Number -
50-389/84-18 to read 50-389/84-22.

We regret any inconvenience this error may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Hugh C. Dance, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. M. Wethy, Plant
Manager

N. Weems, Site QA
Superintendent

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk, 016
State of Florida
IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB

RII RII- RI R1 RII
h /ATillman:pw i

*

e K JP ension rod HCDan e
06/4d/84 0 ./84 06/,)/84 0 0/84 06hj/84 06/v[/84 06/.3;/842

DWoffff}}s
PDR

~

$Q| 0f


